
Brazeau Ambulance Meeting 

August 3,2014 

 

 

Sue called the meeting to order at 2:15 PM. 

There is $34,722.89 in the checking and $12,247 in the savings accounts. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

-There are openings in the schedule. 

-Nick has informed us that he is going to resign. A signed letter  of resignation is required to confirm this. 

-Austin has his 6 runs completed.  He needs two runs as driver/with qualified driver to satisfy 

requirements to be on schedule with approval 

-Tyler will be presented to the town board for approval as a permanent member.   

-Terry has 4 runs completed.   

-The “tough books” can be used for members to complete NIMS. Sue will set up a time if members are 

interested at doing this as a group. 

-The fund raiser was a success, better than last year. 

-There will be another defib. Demo in Sept.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

-These next two weeks will be hectic.  Fran will be gone Tues. to Thurs.  Sue will be gone 8/7 to 8/18. 

Brandon will b e back either 8/4 or 8/6.  Tyler will take Nick’s call time when he resigns.  Every on is 

encourages to listen whenever they can to cover any calls. 

-Thank you Ron and Tom P. for the extra work they have done. Thanks to those who cleaned & washed 

the squads too. 

Thanks to Dick and Sue Sadowski for their donation of $200.00 to the Ambulance. 

-Kathy Haney, of CMH, questioned us on why we used a tourniquet on a patient with a severed artery. 

Kathy was also concerned about us applying CPAP to a patient with difficulty breathing. 

-Every one bowed their heads in prayer for a moment of silence with the passing of Paul Peterson. 

-John repaired the back up lights on the ambulance. 

-The ambulance inspection went well and we received 100%.  Thanks to Fran, Sue and Jamie for your 

help.   

-The wooden long boards can no longer be used. John will be ordering plastic one that pass with the state. 

-The new members need to bring their shirts to the next meeting for ID pictures. 

-The rigs need to be cleaned better after their use. We all need to do a second look to verify they are clean. 

-Make sure you replenish supplies if they are taken. Use dry erase board in the garage. 

-Bleed the O2 bottles after use. 

-With a motion by Ireta and 2
nd

 by Fran, all approved to adjourn at 2:45 PM. 

Respectively submitted, 

Mary Peterson 

 

Present: Sue, Mary, John, Ireta, Fran, Jim, Dave, Ron, Tom P., Austin, Roxanne, Tyler, Russ, and Keri.  

Excused: Tom G, Gerry,  Mike, Brandon, and Jamie. 

 

Next meeting Sept. 7
th

 at noon with another defib demo 
 

 

 


